Dear Ms. Constantinescu,

Thank you for your kind advice concerning the planning application for 59 Solent Road, NW6 1TY . My
reply was delayed as my wife was out of the country and | wanted to discuss it with her. | am relieved to
know it is still possible to outline our views .

We are strongly opposed to the work proposed in the application and | will send a fuller message
explaining out concerns very soon .

Yours sincerely,

Bob Doran



